
BECOME AN EDITOR!

KINDRA PROJECT FINAL CONFERENCE
As KINDRA reaches its end, having achieved important milestones 
in the project’s life, the Consortium proudly invites you to the Final 
Conference the 27th of February of 2018 in the Académie Royale de 
Belgique, Brussels. 

The main goal of the event is to widely communicate the results of 
the project: the European Inventory on Groundwater Research 
(EIGR) -an online tool exclusively dedicated to groundwater 
research and knowledge- and the Harmonized Research 
Classification System (HRC-SYS) as well as the methodology for 
identifying gap analyses and its results, and start a conversation 
about the future of the EIGR.  

For more detailed information on the Final Event, please visit our 
project website: www.kindraproject.eu. For further updates please 
follow KINDRA project on Facebook, Twitter (@kindraproject) and 
LinkedIn. 

Please contribute to the EIGR by uploading new records, please 
complete the registration form (http://kindraproject.eu/eigr/) and 
send it to reg@kindraproject.eu. 
   
Editors will receive a password that gives access. Editors are also 
welcome to provide any advice or suggestions that may contribute to 
the long-term exploitation of the Inventory. 

KINDRA WINTER NEWSLETTER 

SHOWCASE YOUR RESEARCH TO OTHER EUROPEAN 
PROFESSIONALS WORKING IN THE GROUNDWATER SECTOR

The KINDRA Consortium would like to wish 
all of you a happy new year and thank your 
invaluable help in our mission to make 
groundwater visible, accesible and esteemed. 

In this coming year our project will reach its 
end, but this does not mean our mission is 
over.

Groundwater is and will always be an 
important asset in Europe, thus, research 
and classification of our resources is of 
utmost priority. Consequently, us and 
"the water people" all through Europe 
will persevere to pursue scientific 
knowledge in order to protect the future 
of our groundwater and, consequently, 
the future of Europe. 

Merry season and all our best for 2018.

HAPPY NEW YEAR



EFG NATIONAL ASSOCIATIONS' HUGE 
SUPPORT TO KINDRA

KINDRA would like to thank the National Associations of the European 
Federation of Geologists for actively contributing to the success of the 
project by having collected with national experts most of the data 
currently available in the EIGR.

In addition to general communication and dissemination activities, as 
part of WP2, national associations organised a series of workshops in 
their countries respectively (more information on Linked Third Parties 
can be found http://kindraproject.eu/efg-ltps/). 

KINDRA Consortium has published 
the EIGR second tutorial video. It 
explains how easy it is to search 
in the European Inventory on 
Groundwater Research. The first 
video instead explained how to 
insert metadata in the Inventory.  

To watch our videos, visit our 
website or our Youtube Channel, 
Kindra Project.
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